Aughrim Parish Newsletter Saturday 2nd September 2017 Tweenth Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

Saturday 7.30p.m. Larry Kerrigan

Eileen Quinn

Monday 9.30a.m. Personal Intention

Friday 9.30a.m. Sarah Daly Saturday 7.30p.m. Eamon Boyle

Joe Treacy

Readings and psalms for next weekend: pages 558 – 562 Vol 1 Church Collector for September: Paul Bleahen

We will welcome Sr Janet (Our Lady of Apostles) Sisters from Ardfolyle, Cork to our

Parish next Saturday 9th Sept to promote Mission Awareness.

Trocaire would like to offer a heartfelt thank you on behalf of the families and communities who benefit from your generosity. Every donation is making a lasting difference.

St Catherine's National School will reopen for children in new classrooms on Monday September 4th.

Aughrim Active Retirement meeting on Tuesday 5th September in St Catherine's Hall at 8p.m.

Celebration: Aughrim Active Retirement are holding a 10th Anniversary function in Valerie's of Aughrim on Friday Sept 8th at 7p.m. all present and past members are requested to attend. Music and refreshments on night. Everyone is welcome.

Backstage -Ireland Drama Workshop

A Drama workshop for 7-13 year olds organised by Backstage-Ireland will run at Kilconnell Community Centre on Tuesdays from 3.15pm-4.15pm,immediately after school, beginning on Tuesday,5th September .For information leaflet and advance reservations contact Backstage on 091-375381 or e-mail backstageireland@eircom.net.

Carer of the Year & Young Carer of the Year Awards 2017:

Throughout Ireland Family Carers dedicate themselves to providing

remarkable levels of care in the home for their loved ones. If you would like to nominate a relative, neighbour or friend for these awards please contact Family Carers Ireland, Barrack Street, Loughrea on (091) 880418 or nominate online by visiting www.familycarers.ie. Closing date for receipt of entries is Friday 15th September, 2017.

French Grinds available very experienced teacher. All aspects of Junior and Leaving Certificate courses covered. 'le Document and oral topics tailor made to suit your needs. Please contact Ann 087 6712487.

Ballinasloe Cancer Support Centre (A.G.M)

Patria

We are pleased to cordially invite you to attend our Annual General Meeting (A.G.M) Tuesday 12th September @ 7pm. at our Centre on Main St. (Above John Dolan Auctioneers) All Welcome - Refreshments Served **NURTURING NATURE**: Saturday September 23rd 10am − 4pm at An Gáirdín, Portumna. This will be a day of exploring nature in our everyday lives and how we can reconnect with the wonders of the natural world in our own lives and communities. It is grant aided. Cost €20 for lunch and refreshments. Booking: angairdin1@gmail.com Phone 0909741689 before 16th Sept.

Grandparents National Annual Pilgrimage September 10th 2017, Knock Shrine 2.30p.m. Everybody welcome to honour & thank Grandparents alive & dead for all they have done for us down through the ages. Chief Celebrant Archbishop Eamon Martin - Ballina School Choir - Dana sings 'Our Lady of Knock'

A Catholic Young Adults Conference ages 18-40 will take place in All Hallows College, Dublin on 2 - 3 September 2017.

The event "DARE TO BELIEVE" promises to be a rewarding opportunity to engage/explore your faith in the company of other young Catholics. Non-Residential €50 Residential €80 (all meals included)
For further information call Keith 086 8899123 or Lucy 087 9959803 or email us deusetpatria@gamil.com or Facebook www.facebook.com/Deus

	ewsletter: Fr Geraghty 090)9673724 or		
colettetreacy1@hot	mail.com			